
"I waited for over a year for a response from DDD 
not knowing I had sent the wrong form. I was 
able to provide all the necessary info to my 
support coordinator, and I was granted the 

opportunity to retake the NJ CAT. Thank you to 
Lisa Ford and her colleagues for their knowledge, 
caring attitude and kind assistance to me and my 
son. I am very grateful to Lisa Ford for help and 

this positive outcome. 

~  Nancy K.


